
 
Please note the following rules that we are 
implementing upon our limited re-opening: 

 
1.  We do recommend all patrons wear masks until they are seated.  Also, please wear your 
mask if you have to get up to go to the bathroom, as well as when you are finished and are 

leaving. 
 

2.  Please text the following number upon arrival  613-451-0595  and let us know you have 
arrived.  We will text you when your table is ready.  This measure is to minimize the amount 
of people entering and exiting the building at one time.  We do still have a store operating as 

well. 
 

3.  Please wait in your car until we have texted you that your table is ready, at which point 
you can enter the building. 

 
4.  Please maintain social distancing of 2 metres while walking through the restaurant to 

your seat and throughout your visit if you should have to get up to use the bathroom. 
 

5.  We have staggered seatings so that we can maintain a safe atmosphere for all 
customers, please understand that we will have to limit your seating to 1 hour and 45 

minutes MAXIMUM 
 

6.  Please ensure that you have sterilized before entering the washroom, and sterilized after 
having used the bathroom.  Proper hand washing is essential in stopping the spread of 

Covid-19 
 

7.  DUE TO THE POLICY FOR ONLY PATIO SEATING - YOUR RESERVATION COULD BE 
CANCELLED LAST MINUTE DUE TO WEATHER - WE APOLOGIZE IN ADVANCE FOR THIS 

 
8.  IRONICALLY, PLEASE AVOID CANCELLING YOUR RESERVATION WITHOUT PROPER 

NOTICE!  WE ONLY HAVE A LIMITED AMOUNT OF SEATS AVAILABLE BY RESERVATION ONLY! 
 

9.  Please be kind and patient with us as we navigate these new systems!  We promise to be 
kind and patient with you as well! 

 

We welcome you back to The Cheshire Cat Pub! 
 


